
 

 

 

 

 
 
18 September 2018 

 

Request 

Please provide the following information for 2014 to 2018 to-date 

1:  The dates that the surface water gully gratings have been pumped out on West Hill and Bellozanne Road; 

2:  The schedule for past and future cleaning for (1); 

3:  The dates that the pavement channels (specifically metal channels across pavements) have been cleaned 
on Bellozanne Road; 

4:  The schedule for past and future cleaning for (3). 

  

 

Response 

We do not hold information from 2014 – we have only started to hold some of this information electronically 
from January 2018.  

1:  We do not put the gully tanker down West Hill due to numerous overhanging trees. We sweep the leaves 
using manual sweepers and mechanical road sweeping machines and use the lance on the back for jetting if 
the drains are blocked.  

Bellozanne Road was pumped out on 29 March 2018 using the gully tanker. 

2:  We check the gullies when we sweep which is dependent on the season, usually fortnightly, more in leaf 
fall. 

3:  We do not record information on the metal channels; the cleaning is all incorporated as part of the road 
sweeping on Bellozanne Road. 

4:  Fortnightly. 

 

 


